
Welcome to 2015! Thank you for working with us in 2014. As we tidy our desks, clear our in-boxes and 
generally gird our loins for the coming year, we wish you peace, happiness, health and prosperity.

In lieu of printed Christmas cards, we have made a donation to a local charity. The Ley Community
confronts the problems caused by alcohol and drug dependence. It is peer driven therapeutic recovery 
model, based on abstinence and self help, in an enabling and supportive environment where residents 
and staff work together. Please join us in supporting their work.
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